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RE: S.C. DEPARTMENT OF EMPLOYMENT AND WORKFORCE
 
Members of the General Assembly have requested, through statute, the Legislative Audit Council to conduct a review 
of the Department of Employment and Workforce which focuses on:
 
·  Finances and operations of the agency in regard to the financial status of the Unemployment Insurance Trust Fund.
·  Process for notifying state officials of the financial status of the Unemployment Insurance Trust Fund.
·  Alternatives for maintaining solvency of the Unemployment Insurance Trust Fund.
·  Examination of the unemployment eligibility process for efficiency and compliance with law and policy.
·  Evaluation of the effectiveness of DEW’s programs for assisting claimants in returning work.
 
In planning our review, we would like to include the knowledge and experience of interested parties. If you have any 
interest or concerns, please contact Brad Hanley, audit manager, in writing at BHanley@lac.sc.gov or by telephone at 
(803) 253-7612.
 
Your ideas and information may be helpful in planning and conducting the audit. Your reply will be held in confidence. 
Please respond by March 12, 2018. We appreciate your cooperation.
 
Sincerely,
K. Earle Powell
Director
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